











u//, UNIFORM FOR MANUAL AND MINOR SUPERVISORY
GRADES OF STAFE

Mr. SILLAR, in reply to the CHAIRMAN, saild that
after the 1914/18 War it had been the Commission's deliperate
policy that gardening staff should not wear uniform. The
policy had been based on the idea that relatives going into
a‘‘cemetery should not find a uniformed official but a
gardener such as they might meet at home. At the beginning
of the 1939/45 War it had been found necessary to put the
gardening staff into uniform and the practice had since been
found convenient in many . ways. The Chief Administrative
Officers of the North-West European District, the French
District and the Southern European District had all
recommended its continuance and the matter had been
submitted to the Commission simply becsuse a change of
policy was involved.

Members expressed their opinion that the wearing:
— of uniform as at present should be continued,

It was proposed by Air Chief Marshal Sir Arthur
IONGMORE, seconded by General Sir James STEELE, and carried
unanimously: :

5. The Commission, having considered a Paper No.F, 2204
dated the 6th April, 1949,

Resolve:

That the wearing of uniform by manual
and certaln other grades of staff in
the French, North-West European and
Southern Buropean Districts be
continued.

26TH QUARTERLY REPCRT {to 31st March, 1949).

v/// MATNTENANCE OF WAR GRAVES IN THE UNITED KINGDOM

Sir Arthur LONGMORE said that he had recently
visited a number of cemeteries in the United Kingdom
containing Dominion graves. In the Regional cemeteries
he had visited the construction was almost complete and he
thought he ought to warn the Australian representative that,
whereas the graves of the other Dominions would have headstones
by the end of the summer, the Australian graves would in many
cases be ummarked.

Mr. -CHAIMERS, in reply to the question from Mr. DUFFY,
caid that the explanation of the point Sir Arthur LONGMORE had
made lay in the fact that it had taken Australia, and, to =

" - lesger extent, New Zealand, longer to furnish the Commission

| ?L/cﬁu.l‘ with the final verification forms on which the engraving of the
: o headstones depended. The Chief Records Officer was watching
Jhleat -the situation and was making every effort to obtain the forms

or Australian and New Zealand graves in those cemeteries in
which the headstones of the other Dominions and of the United
Kingdom had already been erected.
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‘ﬁ4fi)4hf Mr., MURPHY, referring to a question from Sir Avthunr
:fo , LONGMORE, about the planting of bulbs in Harrogate Royal Air
Force Cemetery, said that the Harrogate Victory Branch of the
British Legion had obtained the names and addresses of ~
relatives in the Dominions from some source other than the
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Commission and had carried out the planting under its scheme
for the adoption of war graves by its members. Reports that
had appeared in Dominion papers gave the impression, though
not of course deliberately, that the planting had become
necessary through inaction on the part of the Commission.

It was now a -guestion of trying:to dispel this impression.,

ITEMS OF INTEREST

The Commission wook note of the Paper submitted.

DATE OF NEXT MESTING

It was agreed that the next Meeting should be held
at 11 a.m. on Thursday the 19th iay, 1949. :

: There being no other business, the Meeting concluded
" at 1.5 pem.
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